
 

 
 

MHd/CLe/RHt 17th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

End of Year 11 Arrangements 

As we near the end of what has been a challenging academic year, I am both proud and extremely 
grateful for how students, parents/carers and staff have pulled together during this time. 

Year 11 students will officially leave the academy on Friday 28th May.  On this date students will meet 
in their tutor bases.  Period 1 and 2 will be spent in the Princess Suite where Year Books will be 
distributed and students will have the opportunity to sign shirts and say goodbye to teachers.  Prom 
tickets will also be issued to students who have paid in full.  Students wishing to pay and collect after 
this date will need to arrange a suitable time to do so. 

Mr Butterell and Mrs Little will be in attendance to assist and answer any questions.  Students will 
leave site between 11.00am and 11.15am through the main reception doors. 

After half-term 

After half-term, we will be running a Post 16 transition timetable for three weeks.  This will be a series 

of lessons designed to prepare you for sixth form, college or resits.  The lessons are open to anyone 

who wishes to attend, regardless of your plans for September.  

Attendance to the Post 16 lessons is optional for most students, however, anyone who has applied 

for our 6th Form, another 6th Form or college course must continue to come to school for the subjects 

they are doing, (e.g. if you are studying Biology A-Level, you will need to keep attending Biology 

lessons). 

A timetable of lessons will be shared, as we will be combining classes.  This will shared on the Year 11 

Teams page. 

Forthcoming Event Dates 

• Traditional school photograph – Tuesday 18th of May Period 1 – Students need to be in full 
academy uniform (if your child has PE on this day, they will need to bring their PE kit to change 
into). 

• Prom – Thursday 24th June 7-11pm * 

• Presentation Evening – Thursday 1st July – 6-8pm 

• Student result Day – Thursday 12th August 

* Parents are able to pre-pay for Prom photos via our online payment system, the pre-order price is 
£8 for one photo and £10 for two photos.  Prices on the night will be £10 for one photo and £15 for 
two photos. 



 

GCSE and A-Level Changes for 2020-21 

For information about the Centre’s policy and process for determining student grades this summer, 

please visit our website for an informational PowerPoint and the Centre Policy: 

http://www.suttonacademy.attrust.org.uk/curriculum/gcse-changes-for-year-11-2020-21/ 

It has been a pleasure to work with your child throughout the years and I look forward to seeing some 
students return to our Sixth Form in September.  For any students who are moving on to training or 
apprenticeships elsewhere, I wish them every success for the future. 

Yours sincerely 

C Little 

Mrs Clare Little 
Leader of Learning and Achievement for Year 11 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


